

Richard Arnett



KIWANIS CLUB OF BRIGHTON BRIGHTON, MICHIGAN

The Kiwanis Club of Brighton has long felt that our efforts in behalf of the Kiwanis of Michigan Foundation have been helpful, in a small way, in making this the successful project that it is today.

Dick Arnett was an extremely active member of the Brighton Club for 23 years. He began as the "Bulletin Writer" and progressed through the chairs holding all elective and appointed offices over a period of years. As Secretary, a position he held for many years, Dick was instrumental in the monthly operations of the club as well as making Kiwanis a recognized and respected name in the Brighton community. He had a very close personal and working relationship with the business and religious leaders in Brighton, and was able to assure them that the clubs' commitment to community programs was on-going.

Dick's efforts as a builder for the Brighton Club are also noteworthy. Always quick to respond to the needs of the club, Dick volunteered long hours to whatever fund raiser or project might be readily at hand. During his many years with us, Dick' saw members come and go, and he offered the same courtesy and freindship to everyone, regardless of their longevity in the club.

We are very proud to have known Dick Arnett and feel that his recognition as a distinguished Kiwanian is most deserved.

Respectfully,

Liwanis Club of Brighton

Raymond T. Grostick

President 1982/83